
PROJECT DETAILS: 

This is a restoration project to 
improve the condition of the effected 
stream, Horsepen Branch. Stream 
restoration is a best management 
practice (BMP) that stabilizes eroded 
streams, restores natural aquatic 
ecosystems and improves water 
quality. The project includes 
temporary access to the stream, 
installation of erosion and sediment 
measures, in-stream structures, and 
grading of the stream channel and 
banks. After construction is complete, 
all disturbed areas will be returned to 
stable conditions. 

PRINCE GEORGE?S COUNTY IN 
ALLIANCE WITH THE CLEAN 
WATER PARTNERSHIP (CWP) HAS 
BEEN WORKING ON THE 
PLANNING AND DESIGN OF A 
STREAM RESTORATION PROJECT 
NEAR NORTHBROOK DRIVE AND 
HILLMEADE ROAD . THE 
CONSTRUCTION FOR THIS 
PROJECT IS SCHEDULED TO 
START IN SPRING 2020.

PROJECT ADDRESS:  Northbrook Drive & Hillmeade Road 
Glenn Dale, MD 20769 

CONTRACTOR: HGS, LLC -  Managed by RES

CONSTRUCTION START:  Spring 2020

CONSTRUCTION FINISH: Winter 2020 (weather 
permitt ing)

CONSTRUCTION HOURS (TYPICAL): 
Monday ? Friday: 7:00 am ? 4:00 pm
Saturday (as needed): 9:00 am ? 4:00 pm

SITE ACCESS: 
Construct ion crews will access the  site via Northbrook 
Drive.

PEDESTRIAN ACCESS:  For safety reasons, 
pedestrian access will be limited during 
construct ion hours.

CONSTRUCTION PARKING:   Construct ion crews 
will stage equipment and park crew member 
vehicles on-site, within the Limits of Disturbance 
(LOD). The LOD is the boundary within which all 
construct ion, materials storage, grading, 
landscaping and related act ivit ies will occur.

TREE REMOVAL:  Construct ion crews will remove 

several t rees to make room for the st ream 
restorat ion. Crews will plant  new t rees at  the end of 
construct ion to replace t rees that  were removed.



The Clean Water Partnership (CWP) is a 
Public-Private Partnership (P3) 
between Prince George?s County and 
Corvias. The CWP is the first  of its kind 
to design, build, finance, operate and 
maintain urban stormwater 
infrastructure to meet  MS4 regulatory 
requirements and is committed to 
ret rofit  up to 4,000 impervious acres. 

Please visit  t hecleanwaterpart nership.com 

to learn more about  this innovat ive partnership. 

If you have any quest ions please email 

Krist ina.Bigby@ thecleanwaterpartnership.com 

or call Ms. Bigby at  202-255-6530.
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